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ASX/Media Release 
NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION OR RELEASE IN THE UNITED STATES 

Issued: 28 September 2020 

HUON COMPLETES SHARE PURCHASE PLAN 

Huon Aquaculture Group Limited (Huon) (ASX: HUO) is pleased to announce the completion of its 
share purchase plan (SPP), which closed at 5:00 pm (Melbourne time) on Wednesday, 23 September 
2020. The SPP was announced by Huon on Thursday, 27 August 2020 in conjunction with Huon's 
fully underwritten placement to institutional investors. 

Huon offered eligible shareholders in Australia and New Zealand the opportunity to apply for up to 
an aggregate value of $30,000 of new fully paid ordinary shares in Huon (Shares), without incurring 
brokerage or other transaction costs. 

A total of approximately $2 million was raised under the SPP, with approximately 685,000 Shares to 
be issued at an issue price of $2.92 per Share, which represents a 2.5% discount to the volume 
weighted average price of Shares traded on the ASX between 17 September 2020 and 23 September 
2020. 

The SPP was sent to 1,734 eligible shareholders and 160 valid applications were received, 
representing a participation rate of approximately 9% based on registered holdings. The average 
application was $12,500. As the total value of applications was within the cap set for the SPP, all 
valid applications have been accepted. 

Huon expects new Shares under the SPP to be issued to successful applicants on Wednesday, 30 
September 2020 and to commence trading on the ASX on Thursday, 1 October 2020. 

This announcement has been authorised for release to ASX by the board of directors of Huon. 

 

For further information, contact: 
 
INVESTOR CONTACT  
Philip Wiese 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer  
0428 311 739  
pwiese@huonaqua.com.au 

 
 
MEDIA CONTACT 
Giles Rafferty 
FIRST Advisers 
0481 467 903 
grafferty@firstadvisers.com.au 
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Important information 

This announcement does not constitute an offer in any jurisdiction in which, or to any person to whom, it 
would not be lawful to make such an offer. In particular, this announcement and anything contained in it does 
not constitute an offer to sell, or the solicitation of an offer to purchase, any securities in the United States or 
any other jurisdiction in which such an offer would be illegal. The Shares have not been, and will not be, 
registered under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933, as amended (U.S. Securities Act) or the securities laws of any 
state or other jurisdiction of the United States, or in any other jurisdiction outside Australia or New Zealand, 
and accordingly, the Shares may not be offered, sold or otherwise transferred except in accordance with an 
available exemption from, or in a transaction not subject to, the registration requirements of the U.S. 
Securities Act and any other applicable securities laws. 


